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Billy <billy_weeks@yahoo. corn>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 7:23 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

As a FX trader, I’m very dismayed with the propose 10 to 1 leverage restriction. This will have a very negative impact on
traders,

What I would like to see is an FDIC like insurance for registered fx brokers, to protect traders from them going bankrupt.

Sent from my iPhone


